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Office of the Chief Officer

Community Healthcare West, Block B,
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Tel: 091 775404 Email: CHO.West@hse.ie

13" January 2021

Deputy Noel Grealish, TD
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

PQ 2229/21
Ref: Community Assessment Hub for Galway

Dear Deputy Grealish,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of
the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted for response by 02/02/2021. |
have examined the matter and the following outlines the position

We are in the process of re-activating the Covid Assessment hub in Galway and are
working with our GP colleagues in order to set this up.

It is envisaged that it will be GP led with Community Healthcare West Physiotherapy and
Admin staff to support the GP’s.

The hub itself will be located in the Podiatry Unit, on the grounds of Merlin Park Regional
Hospital.

| trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries,
please contact me

Yours sincerely

p —Adall. Leetle
Breda Crehan Roche,
Chief Officer
Community Healthcare West
Block B , Merlin Park Hospital Campus, Galway




